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Barbara Reilly

From: Barbara Reilly

Sent: 04 February 2019 12:29

To: Sheila Kelly

Cc: Tracey Hughes

Subject: Anti-Social Behaviour in Lucan area (Ballyowen Area) - From Lucan ACM January 

2019

Dear Sirs 

 

At the Lucan Area Committee Meeting (ACM) held on the 29th January 2019 the following motions were 

passed by the members. As all the motions relate to the same topic, I am including all the motions for your 

information while identifying which particular motion is for your attention. 

 

Minister for Justice and Law Reform / Garda Commissioner 

Our Ref: Item No. 61261 

“There has been a visible increase in in anti-social behaviour in parts of the Lucan LEA and 

in particular around the Ballyowen area. That this Area Committee agrees to write to the 

relevant Minister and Senior Guards calling for additional resources to combat the problem." 

 

Andy Lane. Joint Policing Committee 

Our Ref: Item No. 61268 

 

“That this Area Committee writes to the Joint Policing Committee reaffirming its support for 

a Local Policing Forum covering the entire Lucan Area, including Lucan Garda station, 

especially in the light of increased reports of violent attacks and vandalism in recent 

months.” 

 

Paul Dolan, Lucan Garda Station / Garda Commissioner 

Our Ref: Item No. 61272 

 

“With recent anti-social behaviour taking place in Lucan, that this Area Committee invite a 

spokesperson from An Garda Siochana in to discuss what we can do collectively to help 

combat future incidents.” 

Any reply will be circulated to the Members and form part of a public document as minutes of the meeting. 

Your early reply will be greatly appreciated.  
 

 

Regards, 
Barbara Reilly 
Meetings, Public Lighting, Special Permits 
Land Use, Planning and Transportation Department 
South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24 
breilly@sdublincoco.ie 
T +353 1 414 9294 Ext 3210 www.sdcc.ie 
 

Personal Data Privacy Rights: In order to provide the most effective and targeted range of services to 

meet the needs of the citizens, communities and businesses of South Dublin County and to comply with 

regulatory or legislative requirements we will be required to collect, process and use certain types of 

information about people and organisations. This may include ‘personal data’ as defined by the Data 

Protection Acts and by the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) and may relate to current, past and 

future service users.  
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To learn more about the Council’s personal data privacy commitment please see our Personal Data 

Privacy Statement.  

 

 

 


